
Principal’s Weekly Update 

Mrs. Janiece Dilts 

 

Sunday, June 16, 2019 

 

It’s EOG Week!!!:  Track 2, 3, and 4, testing dates will be Monday, June 17-Thursday, June 20.  Makeup days 

will be Friday, June 21, and Monday, June 24 

 

8th Grade Celebration Ceremony:  I sent out a detailed email with logistics for this day.  I am looking forward 

to a wonderful event for all of our students.  It will be held on Thursday, June 27, at 8:30 a.m.  I am meeting 

with Holly Springs Police Department this week to game plan for traffic and parking.  I will keep you updated 

once we have the details. 

 

PTSA Meeting:  We had a wonderful PTSA meeting this past Monday.  I am delighted and excited with the 

new members and great plans already in place!! 

 

Next Year:  The supply lists for the 2019-2020 school year are already posted on our website.  We do have 

some new staff joining us, and we are working on getting their supply lists updated as they are hired. 

 

Breakfast:  On Monday, June 17, all students will be able to get FREE breakfast in the cafeteria.  Please make 

sure to arrive early for your students to have time to grab a bite before they start their EOG. 

 

Instructional Spotlight:  All of our students and teachers have put in the work this year to make tremendous 

gains in their learning.  This past week everyone was reviewing for the year and prepping for their end of year 

assessments. 

 


